
Submitter: Elaine Gesik 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

I urge you to oppose this bill.  We need to support trappers and remember that the 

State of Oregon was established by the fur trade.  Trappers work in conjunction with 

Ranchers to help protect livestock from predatory animals.  We should not put a ban 

on any type of trapping and we should not prohibit the sale or trade of any fur product 

in the State of Oregon.  This is in direct violation are rights as Oregonians and 

Americans and a ban of free trade process.  This bill is a threat to our freedom and 

should be opposed.  We should allow fur trade market  to remain free in our state. 

 

Thank you 

Elaine Gesik 

Culver, Oregon 


